
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/SS/cc/Teenage pregnancy 

 

10th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Walsall School Nursing Team – Sexual Health Presentation 

  

On Thursday, 16th June 2022, there will be a presentation on Teenage Pregnancy from the 

Walsall School Nursing Team.  This will be delivered in the school hall and will last 

approximately 20 minutes. Year 9 and Year 10 will be in separate sessions. 

 The Department for Education’s Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) states that all pupils 

should learn about pregnancy options and contraception before they leave secondary school. 

The Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education, and Health Education 

(England) Regulations 2019 are made under sections 34 and 35 of the Children and Social 

Work Act 2017. Relationships Education is compulsory in all primary schools in England 

and Relationships and Sex Education compulsory in all secondary schools. Health Education 

is compulsory in all state-funded schools. RSE is not about the promotion of sexual activity, 

it seeks to support and prepare pupils for adult life.  

If you do not wish your child to take part in the presentation, please inform your child’s 

House Office by Monday 13th June 2022. 

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Saunders (Assistant Headteacher) via 

postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

Yours sincerely 

  

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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